
Grade 3/4: 
Our class got 
creative and 
wrote their 
own spooky 

stories! 

Students 
brainstormed 
ideas, drafted 
their tales, and 

and edited 
them into 

eerie 
adventures.



Grade 4/5A

This month the grade 4/5A class was 
reading the novel “A Boy Called Bat” and 
worked on a STEAM challenge inspired by 
the book -  to build a pet enclosure using 
cardboard boxes and natural materials, we 
even had our class pet - Izzy try them out! 
Here is our creative process! 



Grade 4/5B

During this month in Social Studies, we explored the 
novel “Welandia” by Kevin Hawkes and discussed 
how natural resources were used in early civilizations 
and our lives during present day. Students extended 
their learning by ranking importance of resources and 
brainstorming on what can be used by each of them.



Scholastic Book Fair
Thank you to everyone who 
participated in Muirhead’s 

Book Fair this year! It was a 
resounding success!

We raised hundreds of 
dollars for our school and 
had lots of fun along the 

way! 



Remembrance Day Assembly


